CORRESPONDENCE
9/22/2020
DOCUMENT NO. 08486-2020

Jacob Veaughn

From: Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk

Sent: Tuesday, September 22, 2020 1:47 PM

To: 'cec79000@laposte.net’

Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: RE: | support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000

Good afternoon, Nicolas Bigoinski

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200000 and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Jacob Veaughn

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us
850.413.6656

From: cec79000@everyactioncustom.com <cec79000@everyactioncustom.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 22, 2020 12:09 PM

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: | support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Florida PSC Commissioners,

We are getting ready to install solar panels and no one should tell me that | cannot generate my own electricity on my
own property.

It is already enough that the greedy power companies have limited the amount of power | can generate on my own by
forcing me to carry a ridiculous liability insurance amount.

Furthermore, as we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the
time to create more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in
clean solar power and providing good paying local jobs.

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida.

Sincerely,

Nicolas Bigosinski
Casselberry, FL 32730
cec79000@laposte.net





